
 

To:   RI Participating Pharmacies From:   David Benoit, MHP, RPh 

Date: Dec 9, 2016 Pages:   1 

Subject:   2017 mail order for state employees – OPT OUT 
 
State employees will have a new benefit design beginning January 1.  There may be other 
groups of municipal employees similarly affected.  They do not have to go to mail order or CVS 
for 90-day supplies of maintenance medications.  The good news is that state employees can 
opt to continue receiving services at your pharmacy.  The opt out can be exercised after the 
New Year starts.  See below, which is copied from the letter to state employees.  Keep the 
telephone number handy:         800-307-5432. 
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